Public Notice
Legal Notice
Board Vacancy

HOWELL MOUNTAIN SCHOOL DISTRICT invites all prospective and qualified candidates that
live within the Howell Mountain School District boundaries to apply as a candidate to fill a
vacancy on the Howell Mountain School Board. Please submit all names of candidates to

HOWELL MOUNTAIN SCHOOL DISTRICT OFFICE, 525 WHITE COTTAGE ROAD NORTH,

ANGWIN, CALIFORNIA on or before November 1, 2023, during regular school hours. All
candidates will receive a candidate information sheet to be completed and returned to the
district no later than Wednesday, November 8, 2023. The Board will interview prospective
candidates in a public hearing to be held on November 15, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. in the Library

AT THE HOWELL MOUNTAIN SCHOOL DISTRICT, 525 WHITE COTTAGE ROAD NORTH,

ANGWIN.




